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Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI. 53403

RE: LICENSED PREMISE REPORT
November/December 2007

Dear Ms. Johnson-Martin,

The following report reflects calls for: servme regardmg L1censed Prem1ses which have been
submitted to Investigator Jody Splegelhoff S :

" Rosie’s Bar; 1333 Dou uglas Ave.
On 11-04-07 at 2330 hours, two Racine Police Officers.were working off duty at the American
Legion and heard muluple gunshots coming from Rosw s Bar in the 1300 block Douglas Avenue.
They observed an unknown person kneeling down behmd a car in the parkmg lot of Rosie’s, then
quickly exit the parking Iot. Other officers came into the area and located a gun on the ground near
the tire of the vehicle the party was kneelmg down in-the parking lot. Officers talked to Rosie who
stated that someone did come into het bar and say that someone was shooting outside. She did not
call police because she saw'pollce ou dé.: Thepar y Who' raﬁ'from the parkmg lot was identified
and arrested. See report ¥ '

On 11-17-07 at 0100 hours
that she was assaulted whilé
to identify the offender. See report

On 12-01-07 at 0100 hours, there were multlple gun shots fired outs1de of R051e s Bar.
TERRANCE BLAIR was struck in the head; however, it was only a graze wound. Ie was
somewhat uncooperative with police during the investigation. Officers arrived at Rosie’s and
observed freshly splattered soapy water on the ground outside Rosie’s front door. This appeared to
have destroyed blood evidence at the scene of the shooting. The case is currently open and no other
information is available.

Cera’s Tequila Bar, 607 Sixth St.
On 12-08-07 at 0115 hours, officers responded to a call for shots fired and several fights at the bar.
This ended up being a homicide case and no other reports are available for viewing, See bar
supplement only.




There were no other noteworthy incidents during the months of November and December.
Please see the additional report regarding the November and December alcohol and tobacco
compliance checks.

Sincerely,

Dean Stanton
Deputy Chief, Investigative Division
Racine Police Department




